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WEEKLY DIARY SHEET AND INFORMATION FOR PARENTS
Week Starting 24/4/2017
Monday 24th  April 
· Muddy Monday -remember to bring wellies to school so that you can play on the school field and in the woods at play times. 

· Class 2 spelling tests 

Tuesday 25th April
After-school Gymnastics for Class 2 (3.30-4.30pm)
Wednesday 26th April
Thursday 27th April
Powys Dance will be working with Class 2
After-School Club with Mrs Wilkie

Friday 28th April 
Swimming lessons for children in Y1-Y6
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Dinners

Information to follow


Year Two Easter Homework:

As part of the Year Two end of Foundation Phase / Key Stage One Teacher Assessment it is a requirement that I assess the children’s oracy skills (speaking and listening).

I would be most grateful if you could help your child to prepare and practice a short talk of about three to five minutes about a favourite topic of interest, item, pet, past-time or place. They may wish to include objects or props, photos or pictures to help illustrate their talk.

I will be assessing the children in the first week after the holiday during Thursday 27th and Friday 28th |April.

Thanking you for your assistance and support with your children,

Mrs Pippa Jones

Year Six Easter Homework:

Year Six children have Welsh homework to complete in preparation for the End of Key Stage Two Assessments. They will be planning and practising short presentations about themselves and their family (using their story maps).

All Franksbridge children:

Please remember to read plenty, practise your times tables and spellings (Class Two), relax, play outdoors, chatter, run, jump, swing, climb and generally have a great time with your families and friends.
I look forward to hearing all about your adventures after Easter.

Best wishes,

Mrs. Wilkie 




Franksbridge Primary School





Ysgol Gynradd Pont Ffranc





This term’s ‘Habit of Mind’ is persistence


The Value for May is Forgiveness





Eco Day


Thank you very much to all our Eco Day volunteers. Everybody had a wonderful day filled to the brim with outdoor learning.


Mrs. Jones and the Eco-committee did a wonderful job of organising the day.





National Tests


Children in Years 2 to 6 will be taking their annual tests between 3rd May and 10th May. Children will be tested on their reading and comprehension, maths skills and mathematical reasoning during this period. 








You helped raise £85 for the RSPCA this term. Thank you very much!





Well done to the School Council for organising the fundraiser.





Congratulations to Evan, whose exciting story, ‘The Ferocious Farm Adventure’ has made it through to the next round of the 


500 words competition. Great job, Evan! 





Newsletters can also be found on our school website


 � HYPERLINK "http://www.franksbridge.powys.sch.uk" �www.franksbridge.powys.sch.uk� under ‘Information for Parents’























